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Special Recognition – Chief Financial Officer, Fadil Limani  
 
We would like to honor and recognize our Chief Financial Officer, Mr. Fadil Limani, for helping 
our school district regain its financial footing.  
 
As NSBSD’s chief financial officer (CFO), Fadil is the senior executive responsible for 
managing the financial actions of our school district. The CFO's duties include tracking cash 
flow and financial planning as well as analyzing the school district’s financial strengths and 
weaknesses and proposing corrective actions – measures that Mr. Limani has carefully planned, 
developed and orchestrated to improve the financial health and stability of our district since 
coming on board in December 2019. 
 
With Mr. Limani’s financial acumen in tandem with key players, the school district is gradually 
putting checks and balances in place so that processes and protocols work consecutively to 
promote its financial strength.   
 
One of the components that Mr. Limani has spearheaded is ensuring that all the departments and 
principals are trained in Tyler to understand financial processes the district uses. Under his 
guidance, financial protocols are being developed and implemented and corrective actions taken 
so the school district can operate within specified budgets and is protected from being 
susceptible to overspending, mismanagement and/or other fraudulent activities – thanks to the 
financial insight of Mr. Limani. 
 
It is with great appreciation of his role as CFO and his commitment and dedication to ensuring 
that the school district is financially stable and healthy that we are pleased to honor Mr. Limani 
with this certificate of recognition. 
 


